
 

 

January-February 2017 Highlights 
Dear Pastor, 
  

Bible Studies: For the last two months, we have been having 
weekly Midweeks services in Santa Maria da Feira. Several peo-
ple from the church in Esgueira have been attending as moral 
support & to fill some churches. We thank the Lord for these en-
couraging people & their servant’s heart. Four visitors from the 
area have attended. Renata & her son, Martinho, have been there 
almost every week since our second. Samuel, an 11-yr. old boy, 
has attended three times while his mother, Alesandra, has attend-
ed once. Our highest attendance was 11 people total. God is 
good.  
Teen Nights: We have also begun having teen nights on the first 
Friday of every month. Our next one, will be on April 6th with 
the activity theme of “Escape Room.” Please pray with us that 
we will say some teens from the area in attendance. 
Ladies Tea: March 11, Esgueira Baptist Church had another La-
dies Tea. Gloria’s friend, Maria, came again & then had dinner 
with us afterwards. She seems to be very open to the Gospel. 
Please continue praying with us for her. 
Housing: We are looking once again for housing in SMF so we 
can be more effective there. There is one bank property that we 
are currently. Prayerfully, we can soon be living in SMf. 

Praises 
Good Bible Studies 
Returning Visitors 

Prayer Requests 
  

Salvations & Visitors. 
Maria, Paulo, & Gabriel’s 

Salvation 
Teen Nights 

Goals 
 

Contacts Made. 
 

Up Next 
Resurrection Sunday 04/01  
Teen Nights  04/06 


